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Minutes, November 18th, 2020 
	
• SHAC	members	were	invited	to	attend	the	Parent	Empowerment	Session	at	5:30	about	the	Hazel	Health	

Platform.	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Kristin	Mueller	called	the	meeting	to	order	6:03.		

	
o Amy	Alston,	Kirsten	Legore,	Jacob	Galvan,	Michele	Meehan,	Mark	Dibble,	Ken	Heebner	Bethany	

Polk,	Lisa	Griffin,	Carmen	Davila,	and	Pete	Silvius.	
	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	

o Meeting	Minutes	for	July	and	September	were	approved.		Motion	by	Kirsten	Legore,	2nd	by	Carmen	
Davila.	

	
o Kirsten	Legore	provided	an	update	on	the	ongoing	efforts	and	challenges	related	to	the	district	

Covid-19	response.			
	

§ Cases	are	up	in	Seguin	ISD	
§ In-house	testing	is	taking	place.		This	allows	students	and	staff	to	return	to	school	sooner	

if	desired.	
	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	

	
o Pete	again	shared	a	SHAC	priority	worksheet	as	a	guide	for	setting	goals	for	the	2020-2021	school	

year.		The	SHAC	talked	through	a	few	of	the	prompts.		The	SHAC	determined	that	due	to	the	
pressing	nature	of	the	Covid	pandemic	discussing	SHAC	goals	at	this	time	is	very	difficult.		The	
SHAC	will	continue	to	keep	our	goals	in	mind	but	the	focus	will	remain	on	Covid	needs	and	
response.			

	
o The	remaining	SHAC	meeting	dates	for	2020-2021		

§ Jan. 20th 2021 
§ Mar. 24th 2021 
§ May 19th 2021 

	
	

	
• Meeting	adjourned	at	6:	41	with	a	motion	by	Michelle	and	a	2nd	by	Pete.			
	
	
	
	

	
		


